
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No.-MGM/         /         /2021-2022                                                         Date:- 16/02/2022 

 

 

Notice 

 

This to notify that a heartfelt farewell programme  to our NCC officer Dr. Shubas 

Chandra has been organized on 26
th

 February , 2022. All students, Faculty 

members and administrative staff are requested to attend the said programme. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Report of Farewell program of NCC officer Dr. Shubhas Chandra, 2022 

On 26th February 2022, a farewell program was organized by the NCC unit of Mugberia 

Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya to bid adieu to our esteemed NCC Officer, Dr. Shubhas Chandra. The 

program commenced with the gracious presence of our respected Principal, Dr. Swapan Kumar 

Misra, who addressed the gathering and highlighted the remarkable dedication and involvement 

of Dr. Chandra in fostering the growth of NCC activities in our college. The Principal 

acknowledged Dr. Chandra's unwavering commitment towards nurturing the NCC cadets and 

inspiring them to become responsible citizens.The farewell ceremony continued with vibrant 

cultural performances presented by the students, including mesmerizing dance performances, 

soulful songs, heart-touching recitations, and a captivating drama, all dedicated to honoring Dr. 

Shubhas Chandra. The performances reflected the deep sense of respect and admiration that the 

students held for their departing NCC Officer. During the event, Dr. Chandra himself addressed 

the audience and shared his heartfelt sentiments on this momentous occasion. He expressed his 

gratitude to the college, NCC cadets, and fellow faculty members for their unwavering support 

and cooperation throughout his tenure. Dr. Chandra also conveyed his best wishes for the future 

endeavors of the NCC unit and the college. The farewell program was a poignant and memorable 

event, symbolizing the end of an era with Dr. Shubhas Chandra's departure from the college. His 

dedication, leadership, and mentorship have left an indelible mark on the NCC unit, inspiring 

countless cadets to aim higher and serve the nation with pride. 

The NCC unit, along with the entire college fraternity, extends its heartfelt thanks to Dr. Shubhas 

Chandra for his invaluable service and wishes him all the best for his future endeavors. 

Twiter link: 

https://twitter.com/MugberiaM/status/1497586681905496064/photo/2 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


